
May 15, 2020 

JMoF Executive Committee

 

JMoF 2021 Outlook

In light of the measures taken by countries and regions to prevent the spread of the Novel Coronavirus disease 

(COVID-19), the JMoF Executive Committee is currently monitoring the trends and considering the best course 

of action to take for Japan Meeting of Furries 2021 (JMoF 2021) that is scheduled to be held from January 7th, 

2021 (Thu) to the 10th (Sun). 

Besides understanding the condition of each country/area, we are also looking at the policies indicated by both 

national and local governments, as well as those of the hotels and other related entities. Factoring all of this into 

consideration, we will determine what all actions we could possibly take and inform everyone of the situation 

again near the end of June. 

For everyone reading this, please prioritize your health first and foremost.  Refer to the information provided by 

the various health organizations, avoid the “Three Cs” (closed spaces, crowded places, and close-contact settings), 

and let’s all work together to mitigate the spread of infection as quickly as possible! 

JMoF is aiming to contribute to furry culture’s development by concerning itself with all of the diverse cultures 

that the furry fandom holds, and offering a common ground where the shared feelings towards furries can allow 

the overall culture to grow even further. As the JMoF Executive Committee, we are dedicated to providing some 

sort of opportunity to you all and being able to sustain this connectedness, and we ask for your continued support 

while we strive to do it. 

Sincerely,

Salomons


